11.

COMMUNICATION PLAN

Suggestions and feedback for the Shirley/Papanui Community Board Communication Plan discussed by a committee of
the Board was outlined in a report. It was decided that the information be received and that a further
Communication Plan meeting be held on Monday 13 November 2000 at 12.00 noon. The report from this to be
included in the next agenda.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


